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December 6, 2023








Mr. Gary Leist


Kentucky Department of Education


300 Sower Boulevard – 4th Floor


Frankfort, Kentucky 40601








RE:	Bellevue Independent Schools


	Bellevue High School – Ben Flora and Stadium Renovation


	REH Project No. 372-822








Dear Mr. Leist:





We, as the Bellevue Board of Education, request a waiver to 702 KAR 4:170 regarding restricted money being utilized within one foot of the 100-year floodplain.





Our Board is requesting this waiver to allow our District to make improvements to the Ben Flora Gymnasium existing space. This includes renovations to the locker rooms, a small restroom addition, and a concession area addition with access from the exterior. We would also like to make stadium improvements in the areas of track repairs, turf fields, goals, etc. The Ben Flora and Stadium renovation work is listed on our current DFP. 





Our District does not have any other option to provide these physical education activities and sports venues as we are in a landlocked, urban area. This campus has been concurrently used for decades and will not constitute a violation of any other agency having jurisdiction. 





We appreciate your consideration for this waiver.





Best regards,


Bellevue Board of Education 





Mr. Dan Swope, Board Chair


Ms. Elizabeth Joseph, Board Vice-Chair


Ms. Julie Fischer, Board Member


Ms. Jenny Hazeres, Board Member


Ms. Jenn Owens, Board Member
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